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17th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to inform parents that with the hope of nice weather in the 

next half term the children will be spending lots of time outside.  In order 

to allow staff to set up activities needed in the outdoor areas, the Nursery 

and Reception gate will not be open until 8.55 am when the bell goes.  

 

If the weather is bad and we open up the doors early then the gates will be 

open early, but on all other occasions the gate will remain locked until 8.55 

am. 

 

Please could we also remind parents that the outdoor areas are tidied with 

the children before they come in from the afternoon session outside.  

Please can we ensure that the areas are left as they were found when 

collecting your children. 

 

We appreciate your support in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

H Lang/R Jones     L Sellars 

Reception Classes    Headteacher 
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